
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Mauritanian Ambassador, calls to strengthen
Baghdad-Nouakchott bilateral ties

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed with the Mauritanian

Ambassador to Baghdad, His Excellency Mr. Al-Hasan Mohammed Aliyat developing the bilateral

relations  between  Iraq  and  Mauritania  on  6/12/2022,  as  well  as  upgrading  the  level  of

cooperation between the countries on all levels. His Eminence illustrated Iraq’s desire to

develop and deepen its relations with all Arab countries. Moreover, H.E. indicated positive

political and economic developments, which are expected to reflect positively on the Iraqi

citizens’ lives.

H.E. recalled the history of the two countries and peoples’ relations, especially the cultural

and educational side, which deeply roots the connection and communication between the two

countries. In addition, H.E. affirmed his support and dedication to maintaining and documenting

this relationship.


